
From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 30 June 2022 08:48 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 22/01488/OUT 
 
New comments have been received for application 22/01488/OUT at site address: OS Parcel 5616 
South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury 
 
from Lorna Fyfe 
 
Address: 
16 Thornhill,Chacombe 
 
Comment type: 
 Objection 
 
Comments: 
Dears Sirs,  once again We find ourselves objecting to an application for industrial development in an 
unspoilt rural setting with poor road access and egress. 
 
As I am sure you have received objections with all the vital information and statistics, We can only 
add our objections, being "just locals" with the knowledge that :- 1. This will break the Banbury 
traffic system ( if it has one) 2. Our "Green Belt" will disappear. 
3.  It only supplies poorly paid jobs - Banbury is a high employment area. 
4. Cherwells policy of development beyond the M40 was "sneaked in " as a late addition and South 
Northants is under threat from these tactics. 
5. Our rural Bus services will end if traffic congestion becomes worse at the M40. 
6. Banbury is already the ugliest town along the M40," warehouse town" Cherwell should be 
upgrading our Town not selling it off to the highest bidder. 
 
Not very technical objections, but local human residential ones which We hope you will take into 
account. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lorna & Bob Fyfe 
 


